
January 2019 
NEW is the word of emphasis at this time of 2019. We start a 
new set of twelve months.  We start writing in a new 
calendar.  We spend time planning new vacations.  We create 
new lists. We start a new diet and exercise plan. 
 

In Revelation 21:5 we read God saying:  "I am making 
everything new."  This verse is in the context of talking about 
The New Jerusalem, the new age in heaven, when there will be 
no more death, or mourning, or crying, or pain ,,,,when there 
will no more tears.  When with new bodies we will run and leap 
and praise God, proclaiming Him holy and worthy.   
 

It's not hard to get swept along with the concept of NEW.  It 
carries with it HOPE.  So often the life we are in right now, is a 
life of discouragement and disappointment.  It is filled with the 
consequences of lies and sin.  It's the result of our failure to 
achieve and obey.  Thus, we long for the hope that NEW can 
bring with it success as children of the King of kings.   
 

What NEW will this year bring for you?  Maybe it will be a new 
body as the result of the loss of weight and strengthening of 
your muscles.  Maybe it will be friendships restored as difficult 
conversations are had and forgiveness is extended.  Maybe it 
will be better organization of your life through new plans and 
better systems.  Maybe it will be a new commitment to God and 
absorbing His Word. 
 

In January, each of you will have a unique opportunity to 
contemplate discovering God's NEW for you and to decide if 
you will dedicate yourself to it.  This effort will involve you in a 
plan called “21 Days of Prayer and Fasting”.  A small devotional 
guide will be available to guide you.  I will tell you more in the 
coming Sundays.  Now, lest you panic, I don't think most, if any, 
of you will subject yourself to 21 days without food.  But, for 21 
days you WILL read about, and pray about, what God would 
have for you this coming year -- and hopefully, you will choose 
for,  fasting of some sort, to be part of that. 
 

It's going to be remarkable what God does in your life, if you will 
but give it a chance. 
 

Will you boldly join me on this adventure of faith?  
~Pastor Rob 

 

Sunday School/ 
Adult Bible Fellowship  

Classes meet each Sunday at 9:15am 
for adults, youth & children 

 

Adult Bible Fellowship updates: 
• “Luke—New Hope, New Joy” — We are studying the 
life of Christ using Luke’s gospel as our guide.  This 
month Jesus uses parables to describe the Kingdom of 
God and what we can expect after we trust him as savior, 
Messiah, and king. Taught by Steve Wilcox [Fireside 
Room #204]  Study guides are available from Steve for 
$6.75 each.  

• Builders Class — We're families under construction, 
working on building our relationship with God personally 
and also as parents.  Drop your child/children off for 
Sunday School, grab some coffee, & join us in the library 
at the back of the main foyer.  Facilitated by Caroline 
Olsen and Sue Persons. 

• Koinonia Class will be sharing the Book of 
Hebrews—Life is difficult and we all at sometimes want 
to give up. Hebrews was written to tell us to persevere, to 
keep going, to focus on our Great High Priest, and to run 
with patience the journey before us. We all face 
discouragement in meeting the challenges of life. We are 
told in Hebrews to hold firm to our faith, keeping our eyes 
on Jesus, and to never give up. With Christ on our side, 
it’s always too soon to quit. Bring your Bible and come 
join us as this class uncovers and discovers the power of 
faith, hope, and love, in relation to God’s call on our lives 
in Christ. (led by Gale Eastwood in Room #106) 

• Women's Class—”Names of God" (led by Wendy 
Johnson in Room #139) 

• Men's Class—Gospel of John (led by Malcolm Olson in 
Room #105) 

• "Coffee Connection”—linking current events to 
appropriate scripture using The Wired Word (facilitated 
by Greg/Terri Mason in Room #110) 

 
 

Youth and children classes 

•High School "Jesus Studies"—Our class is designed to 
cut through the confusion of this world and the society 
students live in by teaching a Christ-centered look at the 
major issues they deal with in their daily lives.  Meets in 
Room #136, taught by Pastor Kevin & Kim Wheeler.  

•Middle School—”The Thread: Discovering the Thread 
of the Gospel Through The Big-Picture Story of the 
Bible”, helping students understand the narrative of the 
Bible and how God has woven the truth of the Gospel 
through all of Scripture—taught by Rick & Ann Olson in 
Room #137.  

•Grade 5:  Why Not Now by Mark Matlock — taught by 
Cory & Mary Walsh [Room #138] 

•Intermediate (grades 3-4)—"Who Do You Say That I 
Am?"—God's Names revealed in the stories of Genesis & 
Exodus, taught by Christine Olsen [Room #125]. 

•Primary (grades 1 & 2)—taught by Laura Slack [Room 
#123], using “Hands-On Bible” curriculum. 

•Beginners (Pre-K & K)—teachers Lora Meisner & Diane 
Wilcox [Room #111], using Answers in Genesis “ABC 
Bible Curriculum”. 

•Nursery Childcare / Toddlers (2- & 3-year-olds)—
teachers Dustin & Heidi Weege (Nursery area) using the 
Gospel Light curriculum series. 

 

 
 

  

Our 109
th

 annual business meeting will be held after the 
January 27

th
 worship service and a potluck meal together.  

The meeting will begin approximately at 1pm. 
 

All are encouraged to come and hear reports on 2018, praise 
God for his work in and through us and ask Him for His 
guidance in the coming year. The 2019 proposed budget will 
be presented for voting upon by church members. A number 
of new church officers and committee chairs will be elected.   



Becker Baptist Friends ministry meets at Woodbriar Senior Apartments typically on the fourth Monday of each month (this 
month’s ministry opportunity is January 28 at 2:30pm). We have fellowship time with the residents which includes music, stories, 
devotions, prayer time, crafts, & refreshments. If you’d like to share God’s love with them, please contact Deb Tischner, or 
tischner4@windstream.net or 762.662.2074. 

Don’t–Eat–Alone Lunch Bunch meets Sunday, January 6
th
 at Café Pawz following the worship service....  Join other BBC 

friends who want to eat lunch with someone else. 

Join others in prayer in the sanctuary on Wednesdays at 7pm in the Fireside Room.  Facilitated by Marilyn Wallberg. Contact 
her with any questions.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For more information and registration—full or partial day(s), follow this link: beckerbaptist.org/mops-scrafting-retreat-fundraiser/ 

Come and hear plans for 2019, 
express your interests and how 
you might like to be involved! 
We hope many of you will join 
us for this quick meeting which 
includes sweet refreshments.  
 

Here are a couple Bible studies starting this month in which you 
can be involved… 
 

 Is This the End?, a Bible Study by Dr. David Jeremiah:  
Beginning February 5 at 9am and meeting weekly on Tuesdays 
for 10 lessons, we will study what is happening in our world 
today.  “How do Christians respond in a disturbing "anything 
goes" society, which causes people to ask, "Is This the End?" 
The study of God's Word  and current world events  give some 
answers.”  Led by Alice North. Lunch at Cafe Pawz will follow 
the study on the first Tuesday of each month.  Study guides 
available starting January 13 at the Welcome Center ($9).  

 

 God of Covenant—a study of Genesis 12-50 by Jen Wilkin: 
Meeting Monday nights, January 28-April 8 at 6:30pm.  
“Discover how God orchestrates everything for His 
glory.  There are no minor characters in the story of 
God. Beginning with Genesis 12, walk alongside the fathers of 
our faith—Abraham, Isaac, Jacob, and Joseph—to discern 
Jesus in the stories of His people. Over 10 sessions, discover 
how God orchestrates everything for His glory and the good of 
His people, and see how the God of creation and covenant is 
the same yesterday, today, and forever.” Led by Shannon 
Holm. Sign up at the Women's Ministry table  and indicate if 
you'd like us to order a study guide for you ($15).  Note: we will 
not meet on March 4 for spring break.   

 

 

Men’s Ministry 
 

Widows, join us for “Anna’s Tea” on January 10 at 3pm.  Enjoy our special guests who will share a creative way of making 
greeting cards .  Please RSVP by calling Terri at 763.261.4202 by January 8

th
. 

Sunday, January 13, 4pm 

Men’s Breakfast 
Saturday, January 12 at 8am 

 
Come join us as we enjoy a hearty 
breakfast, fellowship and spend 
time together in God’s Word as it 
pertains to men’s lives in many 
different areas (meets the 2

nd
 

Saturday of each month). 

A new Men’s Bible Study will be starting soon… 
stay tuned for details!! 

Women’s Ministry 

mailto:tischner4@windstream.net
http://www.beckerbaptist.org/mops-scrafting-retreat-fundraiser/


 

 

There is so much to be excited for this New Year!  Please be praying with us for wisdom, discernment, 

and insight as we begin establishing BBC Kids. It’s such an awesome privilege and responsibility. We 

serve an AWESOME God! I’m excited to teach and reach children with the hope of Jesus! Thank you for 

your prayers and support as we enter this exciting time and New Year!  

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 

 

FAMILY WORSHIP SERVICE SUNDAY – JANUARY 6th  

BBC KIDS PARENT MEETING – JANUARY 6th: We will meet for a short parent meeting following the worship service in the NEW 

children’s area (Small Gym/Room 127) to discuss upcoming changes, new check in system and volunteer opportunities.   

PARENT NIGHT OUT – JANUARY 26th from 5-9 PM: This is a WIN-WIN-WIN event! Kids win as they enjoy a fun night with BBC Kids 

leaders and friends learning about how snowflakes remind us that we are his masterpiece (Eph. 2:10). Parent win because they get a 

well-deserved break. High School Mission Trip participants win because they will earn money for their mission trip through babysitting 

at the event!  We thank you in advance for your generous FREE WILL OFFERING to our youth going on summer missions this summer 

to help offset the cost of their trip! Please register so we can plan for crafts and activities in advance: beckerbaptist.org/parent-night-

out-registration 

WINTER RETREAT FOR GRADES 4-5 – FEBRUARY 1-3rd: Cost is $100. We will go as a group to Trout Lake Camp. During the weekend 

chapel, kids will be challenged with the gospel of Jesus by meaningful Christ-centered sessions along with plenty of time for fun, games 

and relationship building.  If any parents are interested in attending, the cost is $80 for adult. Sign up ASAP at the Welcome Center. 

Deadline for registration is January 13.  

AWANA NIGHTS:  

• January 2 – Bible Trivia Night 

• January 9 – Grandparent Night 

• January 16 – Pajama Night 

• January 23 – Crazy Hair & Bring a Buddy Night 

• January 30 – Super Silly Sunglasses Night 
 

Starting January 13th, we’re excited to be kicking off our new CHILDREN’S CHURCH program.  We will offer two classes, both which will 

run from 10:30 to the end of the worship service:  QUEST for children in 2nd – 5th grade and QUEST, JR. for children PreK – 1st 

grade.  ALL Children will check in and be brought to the QUEST classroom (Room 127/Small Gym).  We will worship together and then 

split for age-appropriate Bible lesson time, crafts, games, etc.  The lessons in QUEST and QUEST, JR. will be the same, as will the 

memory verses, etc.  Our curriculum is designed to encourage, teach kids to love God, love others, and live out these truths in their 

daily lives. Each new series will be featured here monthly: 

SUNDAY MORNING QUEST SERIES: If you’re a grown-up and you’ve been following Jesus for a while, 

you’ve probably figured out a few ways to grow spiritually. The kids you're parenting or leading, on the 

other hand, aren’t grown-ups, so they might need a little help from you to figure out how, exactly, to 

grow spiritually. So, what should spiritual growth look like for a kid? We like to think about it in terms of 

four spiritual habits. To help a kid grow spiritually, teach them to spend time with God, spend time with 

others, use their gifts, and share their story. These are the four keys to discipleship that will help kids 

launch a lifelong, growing faith. 

 

~ Amy Drehmel, Children & Family Ministry Director 

http://www.beckerbaptist.org/parent-night-out-registration/
http://www.beckerbaptist.org/parent-night-out-registration/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

What an Awesome Year! 2018 will be remembered as a year of growth and bonding for Momentum Student Ministries! We 

have many fun, exciting activities and events, we’ve served others in many ways, enjoyed retreats and mission trips and 

more.  This past year, we’ve learned about the meaning of Christmas, grace, brokenness, stress, baptism, generosity, 

pride, friendships, identity, authority and more.  We look forward to more awesomeness in 2019!  

 

We have seen some significant growth in the youth group over the past year. Students are growing in their faith in big 

ways!  What has caused this growth? 

 

1. Prayer. I have been asking God to help us grow (spiritually) since day one of my ministry here at Becker Baptist 

Church.  Others have joined me in this prayer continuously. God is definitely at work. 

2. Parent Involvement. This past year I have seen more parents wanting to be involved in their teen’s faith development. 

They demonstrate this in a variety of ways but mostly through bringing their teen/s to youth group. Parents also play a 

key role in modeling the importance of faith development by serving the church and their communities. Teens typically 

model this behavior by being involved when they see their parents make faith and service a priority. 

3. Participation in Events.  Participating in events is critical for what we are trying to accomplish. I want students to feel 

a sense of belonging when they are with their church family. I want them to feel at home when they walk into The Hub. 

Participating in events allows them to gain a sense of belonging and to be known. The events are a time for teens to 

connect with one another and with leaders. When teens feel a sense of belonging in Christian community they are 

more likely to seek connection with Jesus. So please do everything you can to encourage your teen/s to come to 

events. We have financial assistance available so please never let money be a reason they cannot participate. 
 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 

 

PUERTO RICO MISSION TRIP MEETING – JANUARY 7
th

 at 7 PM @ THE HUB: Whether you plan to join us in Puerto 

Rico for our mission trip this summer or if you still are looking for more information, come join us as we discuss 

the trip details, costs, fundraisers and more!  

 

STREET MINISTRY – JANUARY 12
th

: Join us as we go out on the streets to witness and pray with those in need.  Bring 

along blankets, socks, hats, mittens or anything you want to give or donate to those on the streets.  More details on time to 

come!  

 

MISSION TRIP FUNDRAISER EVENT: PARENT NIGHT OUT – JANUARY 26
th

 from 5-9 PM: This is a WIN-WIN-WIN 

event! Kids win as they enjoy a fun night with BBC Kids leaders and friends learning about how snowflakes remind us that 

we are his masterpiece (Eph. 2:10). Parent win because they get a well-deserved break. High School Mission Trip 

participants win because they will earn money for their mission trip through babysitting at the event!   

 

JANUARY MOMENTUM SERIES: If you were granted three 

wishes, it would probably be pretty easy to come up with three 

things you wish you could change about your life or the world 

around you. Maybe that’s because we know the world isn’t always 

the way it should be – and neither are we. In this series, 

we’ll challenge students to seek change in the world and in 

their own hearts by turning to God in prayer. Because prayer 

equals change when we begin and end with God, pray with God’s 

own words, pray like Jesus prayed, and pray for what matters 

most.  They will also be challenged to participate in the 21 Day 

Fast along with our church body.   
 

NOTE: High School Sunday School class will be relocating to the church Room #136 starting in 2019.      
              

Because They Matter, Pastor Kevin 


